MINUTES OF A WALKING TOUR HELD ON JANUARY 24, 2020 OF COUNTY PROPERTY FOR FUTURE SITE IMPROVEMENTS AT 3:00 P.M. AT THE ROAD DEPARTMENT, RECREATION DEPARTMENT, AG CENTER AND ALL SURROUNDING PROPERTIES.

Those present for the meeting were as follows:

Lanier Keene

Chairman

Alfonza Hall

Vice Chairman

Jowan Johnson

Commissioner

Mel Powell

Commissioner

Clay Reid

Commissioner

Paula J. Ball

County Manager/Clerk

Adam Dowdy

Road Superintendent

Michael Pomirko

Recreation Director

The group walked over all site locations looking at possible future site improvements.

____Lanier Keene, Chairman

and Jen Bell Paula J. Ball, County Manager/Clerk